FACULTY SENATE MEETING

Wednesday, February 15, 2006
Science Complex P-117
In attendance: Al-Omaishi, Alexy, Arvanitis, Carroll, Clydesdale, Compte, Curtis, Edelbach, Fisher, Gorman, Hagedorn, Hernandez, Hohmuth, Johnson, Kamber, Kang, Karsnitz, Koch, Konzal, Kravitz, Leven, Lovett, McMahan, G. Miller, Norris, Norvell, O’Connell, Ochoa, Palmer, Petroff , Robertson, San Pedro, Speaker, Steinberg, Tate, Venturo, and Word.
Excused:  Ahlawat, Leake, Li, Nicolosi, and Roberts.
Not in attendance:  Bricker, R. Miller, and Vandegrift. 
OPEN FORUM – CSCC STUDENT TRAVEL POLICY

John Krimmel, chair of CSCC, presented the draft of the Student Travel Policy.  A question and answer session followed.  Comments and further questions can be emailed to krimmel@tcnj.edu.

OPEN FORUM – CPP DEPARTMENT/PROGRAM PLANNING & REVIEW

Tom Hagedorn presented the plan, with a question and answer session following.  Questions and comments can be emailed to cpp@tcnj.edu.

APPROVAL OF JANUARY 18, 2006 MINUTES

The minutes of the January 18, 2006 meeting were approved as distributed.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Michael Robertson reported that he had answers concerning the difficulty with room assignments for spring semester.  The reasons given were:  Shirley Daniels was in an accident and was unable to work, new staff members were hired in Records and Registration, and new software was in place.  Our concerns have been heard, and the problems should not recur.

APPOINTMENTS

Jackie Norris was nominated to fill the empty position on CSCC.  Glenn Steinberg moved, with David Venturo seconding, that she fill this position.  Motion passed.
Jerry Petroff was nominated to serve as faculty representative on the ad hoc campus ADA Compliance Committee.  Kathy Speaker moved, with Jackie Norris seconding, that he be appointed.  Motion passed.  

DISABILITY INITIATIVES

Jerry Petroff introduced a new program to begin soon at TCNJ – Career & Community Studies – a program designed for students with intellectual disabilities who desire a postsecondary experience on a college campus.  Jerry would like participation from various departments on campus.  This is not a degree program but rather a certificate program.  Students at TCNJ would teach in a mentorship program.  Jerry will be sending an email about this program to the Faculty-L list.
COLLEGEWIDE COMMITTEE REPORTS
· CPP – a reminder was given to send ideas for focus next year to CPP for consideration.

· CAP – has a final draft of the new evaluation form.

SENATE COMMITTEE REPORTS

Collegiality – there will be two “Common Room” social hours this semester – March 9th at 11:30 to 12:30 in the Biology Lounge and April 18th – 3:30 to 5:00, also in the Biology Lounge.  All faculty are cordially invited.

OTHER BUSINESS

Rick Kamber mentioned the need for an Academic Integrity policy for students.  There will be a forum on this topic in March.  
Meeting adjourned at 1:23 P.M. 
The next meeting of the Faculty Senate will be held on Wednesday, March 29, 2006, 12:00 – 1:20 P.M. in SCP 117.

Respectfully submitted,

Paulette LaBar
Faculty Senate Staff Secretary
